From: Tamil Virtual Academy [mailto:tamilvu@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 1:34 AM

To: Deborah W. Anderson

Subject: Re: Upcoming UTC - feedback on Tamil symbols naming scheme?

Dear sir,

This is regarding the proposal to encode Tamil fractions and symbols naming for finalizing the spelling. The Government of Tamil Nadu wants to finalise the spelling after consulting more scholars and natives. Towards this aim, a seminar is proposed. Tamil Virtual Academy will be sending its recommendations after this seminar.

Therefore, the final decisions in this regard by Unicode may be postponed till then please.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

P.R. Nakkeeran,

Director,

Tamil Virtual Academy

அன்புடன்,

தமிழ் இணையக் கல்விக்கழகம்,

காந்தி மண்டபம் சாலை,

அரசு தகவல் தொகுப்பு விவரம் எதிரில்

சென்னை - 25.

தொ.பே: 2220 1012 / 13

மின் முகவரி: tamilvu@yahoo.com

அரிச்சுவடி முதல் தமிழ் கற்க : www.tamilvu.org